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January 21, 2015 

 

 

Clara J Gallagher 

26785 Fremont Drive 

Zimmerman MN 55398-9328 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeals for Property at 897 Jessie Street, File No. VB1502 

 

Dear Ms. Gallagher: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 20, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council approve the vacant building fee 

of $1595.00.  This matter was laid over so that we can check on the progress of repairs made to 

the building by your contractor.  As of today, there are still many active permits.  There was also 

a work order for garbage on January 6, 2015.  This means that the property has not been 

maintained. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may submit additional documentations to be attached to the 

record or attend the February 4, 2015 City Council meeting at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 

Chambers.   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Joe Yannarelly 
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